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EDITORIAL. 
 
To clear the majority of contributions, I have produced 20 pages  
this month. I now have an almost empty in-tray and will be  
looking for more articles, comments or queries from you to  
fill the August issue. Diversity is the key-word. I seem to be  
getting a good mix of items which must produce SOMETHING of  
interest to each one of the members. 
 
In view of the added information we now have about non-philatelic 
perforated dies (see later article on Slopers1 Works Visit) I  
would like to know if there is sufficient interest in this branch  
of the hobby to run more articles like the Thomas Cook item in  
this issue? Perhaps one per Bulletin. Write and give your  
opinion please. 
 
Lastly, I have a request - and an apology - to make. I have a  
photocopy of a new Italian Perfin Die on cover, but do not know  
from where it came. Could the donor remind me please. 

M.R.S. 
 

RAPHAEL TUCK & SONS.   RT/&S 
 
I am taking a gamble that the photocopy of this beautiful item  
from DR.REG POWELL will reproduce well enough for it to be seen.  
 
The "stamp" is for SIX PENCE and it relates to an 1890 Competitive  
Prize Exhibition for Amateurs and Art Students. The competition  
must have been sponsored by Raphael Tuck & Sons (London, Paris and  
New York). The "stamp" has the trade mark of Raphael Tuck in the  
centre oval and is perforated RT/&S Cat. No. R5380.01. Has anyone  
else any literature about this? Reg has 27 different values of  
this perfin ranging from the QV 1d lilac to KEVIII l½d brown. 




